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MEC Mchunu to Open Dumbe’s Multi-million Rand Road Upgrade 

 

As part of celebrating the of 20 Years of Freedom and Democracy and reaffirming government’s 

commitment to service delivery, KwaZulu-Natal MEC for Transport, Community Safety and Liaison, 

Mr. Willies Mchunu will officiate the multi-million Rand road upgrade of P-271 in Dumbe 

(Paulpietersburg) under the Zululand District Municipality tomorrow (02 May 2014). 

 

This is part of government’s commitment to provide safe and sustainable road infrastructure for all 

including rural communities and to support local economic development and growth. 

 

As part of the upgrade of Road P-271, which stretches for 14.1 kilometres, local community members 

will benefit from easy access to amenities such as clinics, schools and towns. 

 

The details for the event: 

 

DATE : 02 May 2014 

VENUE: Mpucuko Sport Ground (Dumbe)   

TIME:  09h00 
 

All media houses are invited to attend: 

 

Media contacts-  

Kwanele Ncalane -072 803 1462/ 079 699 5755 Kwanele.ncalane@kzntransport.gov.za 

Nathi Sukazi 081 018 0518/ 082 565 0205 Nathi.Sukazi@kzntransport.gov.za 

Website: www.kzntransport.gov.za  

Twitter: @KZNTransport  

Facebook: www.facebook.com/kzntransport 
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